
   
 

c/o Megan Black – New South Wales Bar Association, Selborne Chambers, 174 Phillip Street Sydney 
NSW 2000 DX 1204 Sydney 

 
1 June 2015 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
WBF Annual General Meeting, 4 June 2015 
 
The WBF Annual General meeting is to be held this coming Thursday, 4 June at 5pm in 
Conference Room 3 at the NSW Bar Association.  A report from me as Chair was circulated 
last month, and I’ll provide an updated report at the AGM. There are many positive 
initiatives to report on and I look forward to seeing both familiar and new faces at the AGM.   
 
I intend to stand again as Chair/Convenor and I hope to continue the important work we are 
undertaking.  We have achieved much in the last year, but there is certainly more work to be 
done! 
 
If you can attend the AGM, do please come along and participate.   
 
If you can’t attend, please consider appointing a proxy.  Proxies were circulated recently, but 
you can always get another one by emailing me (mpainter@stjames.net.au), or any other 
WBF committee member, directly.   
 
I hope to see you on Thursday at the AGM. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Michelle Painter SC 
Chair/Convenor 
Women Barristers Forum, a section of the NSW Bar Association 


